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Title:                     Pile driving & Fender installation works 
 

Port:                         Port of Stanley 
 

Duration: 17th May till 5th July 2022 (approx.) 
 
Description:  
Mariners are advised that pile driving and fender installation works will be taking place 
within the Port of Stanley between the 17th May 2022 till approx. 5th July, unless complete 
beforehand. The areas of work are the Stanley Marina, and the Stanley Wharf. 
 
The works will involve the Landing Barge KULANDA undertaking pile driving and the fender 
installation works. 

 
The KULANDA will coordinate the works through STANLEY VTS. 
 
During work process, KULANDA will install mooring blocks and have submerged mooring 
wires running from the vessel.  
 
Commercial vessels are requested to indicate their intentions for use of the Stanley Wharf 
via STANLEY VTS at earliest convenience in order to minimise the impact to shipping 
operations. 
 
Mariner’s are requested to keep well clear. 
 
 
 

 
Captain Wendy Doran 
Harbour Master - Tasmania 
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